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Dear CMS Band Families,

The Colchester School District Band Concert is Saturday, March 14th at 11:00am. The CMS band will perform, as well as both the CHS and MBS bands. Students across the district will wear blue CSD Music t-shirts (seen below) for this concert. We need any CMS band members without one (or one that fits) to purchase a shirt for this March performance. We will also wear these for our spring concert in May.
Friends of Colchester Music are selling these blue Colchester Music t-shirts for $12. Bottom half of t-shirt order forms and checks/cash are due to Mrs. Desautels no later than Friday, February 6th.  The shirts should arrive after shortly after February break. Please feel free to order shirts for the whole family, or consider purchasing a shirt for a family in financial need.
Bring back your CSD Music shirts that no longer fit for a smaller musician!! Please wash them first (
If you have any questions, or need financial assistance in purchasing a shirt, please contact Mrs. Desautels at desautelse@csdvt.org.  Please make checks payable to: Friends of Colchester Music.
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  T-shirts have blue background with white lettering 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - -- - - - - - - - - - - - -- - - - - -- -
Student name: ____________________________________      T-shirt size: _____________  Total ____________
____ I would like to purchase additional shirts for my family members.
           Quantity and T-shirt size(s) __________________​​​​​_______________ Total $ _______________
____ I would like to purchase additional shirts to assist a student who is unable to purchase a t-shirt.

Quantity _______________  Total $ _______________
____ We need assistance purchasing a shirt 
Contact info: Name ______________________    email _____________________________  Phone ______________
CSD Shirt Order Form Info (read during both 7/8th and 6th grade Band as forms are being handed out)

For the district concert in March at the high school, and at the concert here in May, you will wear matching blue CSD Music t-shirts. The design on the front was created by Lucy Stein, a recent graduate of Colchester High School.  (feel free to hold up the shirt in case students aren’t aware of what it looks like). 

Order forms are going around. Please take one if you don’t have one, yours doesn’t fit anymore, or you aren’t sure where yours went. Shirts are $12 each. Checks can be made out to Friends of Colchester Music, and must be brought back to Mrs. Desautels no later than Friday, February 6th. On the order form is a place for you to order shirts for family members, or to purchase a shirt for a band member who can’t afford one. Please read the form carefully. 

If you have questions about these shirts, ask Mrs. Desautels sometime next week.
Sizes





Youth: M 10-12, L 14-16, XL 16-18





Adult: S, M, L, XL, XXL (additional $1.50 per XXL)





(T-shirts are %100 cotton and preshrunk)











Please make checks payable to


Friends of Colchester Music!








